ATTENTION:

BERKELEY TOWNSHIP MUA CUSTOMERS

THE BERKELEY TOWNSHIP MUA

will be flushing hydrants
March 31 — May 9 2025

. There may be low water pressure and
JE some discoloration of water.
We apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause.

The BTMUA is a drop off location for used cell phones
for the “Cell Phones for Soldiers” program.




